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CPS Energy evaluated whether the SRH Pond could manage the non-CCR wastestreams managed 
in the EP and concluded that it could not for two reasons.  First, TPDES Industrial Wastewater Permit 
WQ0001514000 does not authorize these wastestreams to be placed in the SRH Pond and, second, 
the SRH Pond treatment systems are not physically able to treat them if CPS Energy could obtain 
authorization for them to be placed in the SRH Pond.   





 

 

CPS Energy Response 4 



 

 

EPA Proposal 4a FAL 



 

 

EPA Proposal 4a SRH Pond 

Regarding the SRH Pond groundwater monitoring network, EPA has specifically identified the 

following: 

• EPA reviewed the groundwater monitoring well network for the SRH Pond and is proposing 

to determine that the monitoring network fails to comply with the regulations. 

o Background well JKS-49 appears to be potentially impacted by the SRH Pond.





 

 

EPA Proposal 5 

EPA is proposing that CPS Energy correct the report







 

 




